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NOTICE 
 

 

The City Council Public Works Committee meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, August 11, 2022 has been 

cancelled.  All matter scheduled for hearing on that 
date will be heard at the next regular scheduled 

meeting, which will be held on  

Thursday, September 15, 2022. 
 

 

Council Vice-President Robert J. Ferri 

                      Chair  


